<date>

<name>

<address1>

<address2>

<city>, <st> <zip>

Dear <pref.sal>:

It is always our pleasure to write and say “thank you” for your ongoing support of Warren Wilson College.   We are also especially grateful that you have taken advantage of your employer’s matching gift program to increase your financial support.

The matching gift benefit that many companies offer employees means so much to the Warren Wilson College Annual Fund.  Each year, matching gifts provide over $30,000 in additional support for the College.  This generous support was received because College alumni and friends, just like you, remembered to enclose a matching gift form.

The purpose of our letter today is that we noticed a matching gift form was not received with your recent gifts.  If you still participate in the <merge match employer> matching gift program, would you please take a second to obtain and complete the appropriate forms for the following gifts?

<date>


<amount>


<date>


<amount>

Please contact us if you need any assistance with this process.  And if your association has changed with the <merge match employer> matching gift program, please let us know so our records can be updated.  A postage-paid envelope is enclosed for your convenience.

Again, thank you for remembering Warren Wilson College in your employer’s matching gifts program.  We are so grateful for your extra time and effort you made to increase your support to the College.

Warmly,

###

Director of the Annual Fund

###

Assistant Director of the Annual Fund

